
Virgilio Cocianni 
Remediation Manager 
 
Schlumberger Technology Corporation 
121 Industrial Drive 
Sugar Land, TX 77478 
Tel:  (281) 285-4747 

 

March 28, 2016 

 
Mr. Bradford Billings 
Environmental Bureau 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
 
Re: 2015 Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report, Former Dowell Schlumberger Facility, 507 

East Richey Avenue, Artesia, Eddy County, New Mexico. Discharge Permit GW-114. 
 

Dear Mr. Billings,  

Please find the Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Former Dowell Schlumberger Facility 
in Artesia, New Mexico, on the enclosed CD. The report presents recommendations for 
modifications to the monitoring program and abandonment of unused monitoring wells.  
Schlumberger Technology Corporation kindly requests NMOCD review and concurrence with these 
recommendations so that the modified sampling program can be implemented during the April 2016 
semiannual sampling event.  

The Discharge Permit GW-114 renewal application was submitted to NMOCD on July 15, 2013, and 
Schlumberger Technology Corporation also requests a status update regarding the application 
review. 

Should you have any questions regarding the enclosed submittal or the Discharge Permit renewal, 
please contact me at (281) 285-4747. I can also be reached by e-mail at cocianni-v@slb.com. 

I look forward to our continued work with you. 

Sincerely,  

 
    

 

 

Virgilio Cocianni 
Remediation Manager 
 
Enclosure 
  
c:   Jim Strunk, The Dow Chemical Company (1 hardcopy and 1 CD) 
 Cathy Barnett, CH2M  
 Jeffrey Minchak, CH2M 


